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Hadith of the Week  
 

 

The Prophet Muhammad صلى الله عليه وسلم said:  
  

“If a Muslim consoles his brother during some crisis, Allah 

will adorn him in garments of grace on the Day of 
Judgement.”                                                                (Ibn Majah)  

  
Pupils should be taught that:  

• Offering financial support to others in need reaps 

rewards but offering one’s skills, time, energy and 
commitment is also highly commended and rewarded by 
Allah.    

• Sometimes it may be easy to donate one pound towards 
helping others.  

• The emotional and mental energy required to help 
people overcome their challenges. 

• To resolve matters peacefully and using their skills of 

listening, communicating and understanding, in order to 
help build a better community. 

 

CLICK HERE for KS1 Faith & Character Education Homework 
 

CLICK HERE for KS2 Faith & Character Education Homework 
•   

 
 

 

Pupil Attendance 
Last week’s attendance was 95%, which is much lower than 

our usual attendance. Attendance on Friday was very poor.   
 

 

 

Year Group  % Present   Day  % Present  

 Reception  95%  Monday  94% 

Year 1  94%  Tuesday  95.1% 

Year 2  95%  Wednesday  95.1% 

Year 3  95.1%  Thursday  94.9% 

Year 4  93.6%  Friday  92% 

Year 5  92.6%  Overall  95% 

Year 6  93%    

Overall  95%    
 
 
 

Attendance and absence data 

Attendance is a huge part of your child being able to fulfil 
their potential educationally and socially.  

The table below equates percentage attendance to time 
missed from school.  
 

 
 

This highlights the lost learning time when children miss 

school for long periods 
 

 

Message from Principal (Mr. Mirza) 
 

Assalamu alaikum (peace be with you). 
Thank you to parents who joined us for the new reception 

induction day on Wednesday. It was great to see many new 
faces which shows that our Olive School family is growing.   

Dhul Hijjah (final month of the Islamic calendar in which the 
Hajj is performed) has already begun. The first 10 days of 
Dhul Hijjah are the better than all other days of the year.  

They are even better than the blessed days of the holy 
month of Ramadhaan. CLICK HERE to watch a presentation 

about making the most of the first ten days of Dhul Hijjah.  
We are expecting our Year 6 SATS results on Tuesday 5th 
July. I ask that you all pray for a successful outcome. 

Everyone has worked incredibly hard and it would be 
fantastic to achieve some positive results this year.  
It is both Walk to School Week and Hajj Week next week. 

Please ensure that your child is in school everyday and on 
time so that they can engage fully in all activities this week.    

 
 
 
 

   
 

 Nurturing today’s young people, inspiring tomorrow’s leaders                   

 

 

Maths Hat Competition  
We received lots of entries and all the children have put in 
great effort to complete their Maths hats. Thank you for 

supporting your children. A difficult decision to make! Top 3 
winners will be revealed in the next Parent Bulletin. 
  

Trips this Week 
Monday 4th July  

▪ Y6 (Ibn Umayr) Masjid MFL Visit  
▪ Y2 (all) Hackney Downs Park 
 

Tuesday 5th July 

▪ Y6 (Ibn Umayr) Knife Crime Workshop (PM) 
▪ Y4 (all) – Millfield’s Park 
 

Wednesday 6th July 
▪ Y6 (Ibn Haarithah) Knife Crime Workshop (AM) 
 

Thursday 7th July 

▪ Y6 (Ibn Abee Taalib) Knife Crime Workshop (AM) 
▪ Reception (all) – Hackney Downs Park 

▪ Y3 (all) – Olympic Park 
▪ Year 2 (all) – Kidzania 
 
 

Year 1 Sports Day 
The Year 1 Sports Day has been rescheduled for Wednesday 
6th July, 9:15am - 11:00am. The Sports Day will take place in 

Hackney Downs Park which is a few minutes’ walk from our 
school. Please try to encourage your child to wear a t-shirt in 

the colour they have been allocated. Children will also be 
wearing coloured stickers or wristbands. Pupils are 
encouraged to bring with them the following: 

▪ Water/Squash drink, it will be very warm!  
▪ Healthy snacks, including plenty of fruit!  
▪ PE kit, wearing their designated coloured top  

▪ Sun lotion 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XJpRpSdz-u4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9zX-O6N_hPiJxs9i1JPWQg
https://twitter.com/olive_hackney


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Stevenson’s Uniform Pop Up shop 

All uniform items are available to order online at any time through the schoo l’s web store on the Stevensons website 
(www.stevensons.co.uk). All uniform items are fully stocked in all standard sizes. Orders can be placed at any time throughout 

the year. To access our school’s uniform store, visit www.stevensons.co.uk, search for the school name and then log in or 
register to make a purchase.  
 

In addition to the online web store, you will also have the opportunity to try on and buy school uniform at a pop-up shop 
event, which will be held in school this summer. A pop-up shop is a temporary, fully stocked uniform shop that will be set up, 

for one day only, in the school. At the event, you will be able to have the full uniform fitting experience. The full range of 
branded school uniform and sports kit items will be available in all stocked sizes. Portable changing rooms will be available and 
Stevensons staff will be on hand to take measurements and provide advice on sizing. Items can be purchased at the event and 

taken away on the day, or pupils can try on items to check sizes and then order online at a later date. Payments can be made 
by card (please note American Express will not be accepted), Apple Pay & cash. 
 

Our uniform pop-up shop will be held in the school on Thursday 7th July 2022, 3pm - 6pm.  
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